
MID-COLUMBIA FIRE AND RESCUE 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Mid-Columbia Fire and Rescue will be considering adoption of a supplemental budget for the current 
fiscal budget year to adjust general fund expenditures by 10 percent or less at its regular Board meeting 
scheduled for Monday, June 17, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. The supplemental budget will be made available for 
viewing at MCFR Station 1 located at 1400 W. 8th Street, The Dalles, OR 97058 and on the Fire District’s 
website at www.mcfr.org starting June 12, 2024.  

 

 

FOR PUBLIC NOTIFICATION IN THE JUNE 5, 2024, EDITION OF THE DALLES CHRONICLE. THANK YOU.  

 

 

http://www.mcfr.org/

